Year End Event Information

The end of the year will be filled with opportunities for learning in and out of Bennie Elementary. We have several wonderful events coming up. Each event is described below. (Thank you to all who donated to our class field trip fund. There is no cost for the upcoming events!)

Dairy Queen Economics Field Trip

We will be walking to Dairy Queen on Ecorse to interview the staff about their business as a culminating activity to our study of Economics ... oh and we'll have a small ice cream while we are there! There is no cost for this field trip.

Poetry Pal Field Trip

We will be meeting our Poetry Pen Pals from Mrs. Smalley's class on Monday, June 4th at Barnes and Noble. It will be fun to meet our Pals and long last! There is no cost for this field trip.

Geocache Scavenger Hunt

On Wednesday, June 12th we will have a "geocache scavenger hunt" using hand held GPS units around Bennie, the High School and Champaign Park. Because we can't use the GPS units in the rain, we will have a rain date of Thursday, June 13th. We'll end either day at Champaign Park for a potluck picnic. A Sign Up Genius will go out in June for our picnic.

I need a minimum of 9 volunteers for this event (there will be a great deal of walking).